
 

Oroville Civil Service 
Monday, June 28, 2021  
 
Meeting called to order at 4:30 pm by Chairman Richard Werner. 
 
Present:  Commissioners Richard Werner, Mike Sibley, and Joe King 
Others present: Emily Finsen 
Absent: N/A 
 
     Approval of the minutes from the May 24, 2021 regular meeting. Motion by Mike to approve the 
minutes as written, second by Joe; motion carried. 
 

No scheduled appearances. 
 
Commission discussed a final review of the updates Rules and Regulations should be in order before 

presenting to council, discussion for approval of new minutes is postponed until the July 26th meeting. 
 
Richard announced that Scott Schmid graduates academy on June 30th with Chief Langford present 

at his graduation. 
 
Emily stated that Jeremy Cantrell completed his probationary period as of June 1st, 2021. 

 
Next Regular Civil Service meeting to be held Monday, July 26, 2021. 
 
As there being no further business, motion by Joe to adjourn the meeting at 4:44 pm, second by 

Mike; motion carried. 
 
 

Approval of Minutes:             ______________________________________ 
    Richard Werner, Chairman 
 
   ______________________________________ 
    Mike Sibley, Vice-Chairman 

 
     ______________________________________ 

    Joe King, Commissioner 
Submitted by: 
Emily Finsen 


